URANTIA FOUNDATION 533 DIVERSEY PARKWAY CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60614

July 10, 1972

Mr. Jeffery Bedell 1105 E. Whiting Ave. Fullerton, Calif. 92631

Dear Jeff:

Thank you for your nice letter of July 6, and your report on Doctors Hunt and Calabrese. Since the matter of promoting a school is a Brotherhood responsibility, I am turning all of the correspondence over to our President, Alvin L. Kulieke, who is also Dean of the Urantia Brotherhood School. The Foundation's purpose in writing them in the first place was to obtain information about how they were going to use the material.

We are well aware of the increased interest in the Urantia Book on university and college campuses as we are receiving many orders from university book stores as well as many inquiries from students regarding the book, so this course at California State College may be a good test of how the book should be presented in college courses.

I am sorry you are going to miss our Summer Study Session. We are being flooded with applications, some of which we cannot honor as our space is so limited. Two years from now when our next session will be held, we will need to rent a big hall but this year we must struggle along with what space we have here at headquarters.

Warmest regards to you and Pat.

ELC:cew cc A. L. K. cc J.CM.

Affectionately,

(Miss) E. L. Christensen Secretary